National Honor Society

In 1921, at meeting of secondary school principals in Atlantic City, an issue of concern was the growing loss of emphasis on academic activities in secondary schools.  The result of this concern was the establishment of the National Honor Society.  Toward this end the National Honor Society is a national organization whose objectives are:

· To create an enthusiasm for scholarship.

· To stimulate a desire to render service.

· To promote worthy leadership.

· To encourage the development of personal character.

Each spring, prospective sophomores, juniors and seniors with a minimum of a 3.5 cumulative GPA are invited to fill out and return a Student Activity Information form which is evaluated by the Faculty Committee for membership in the Florence B. Dearing chapter of the National Honor Society at Hartland High School.  Membership is an honor that is bestowed upon those students who are determined to have met the criteria as evaluated by the Faculty Advisory Committee.  There is no guarantee of selection for membership.  The Faculty Advisory looks for the most well-rounded students and there is no set number of students selected each year, the best qualified candidates are selected.  Selection deadlines are printed on 1st semester report cards and are posted on the HHS website.  There is also an optional parent information meeting held during the spring to answer parent questions about the selection process.  
The five-person faculty committee, which does not include the National Honor Society advisor, determines the additions to the membership.  A survey form is distributed to all teachers, staff members and coaches asking for comments in regard to each potential member’s character, service and leadership skills.  All members must sign a commitment form each year that pledges to uphold the standards set for scholarship, service, leadership and character.  

The National Honor Society is committed to promoting a positive environment both in our school and in our community.  NHS members have been involved with many different activities so far this year.  To start off the school year they sponsored a supply drive for LACASA that resulted in over 1,100 items being donated.  Throughout the year they volunteer countless hours of Peer Tutoring help at both the high school and at Ore Creek.  In December they spearhead the Red Ribbon Campaign to promote the theme of Bs Smart, be Safe, be Sober to our students.  They also promote a Spring Break Awareness program here at the high school in the spring.     

Through exemplary scholarship, wide-reaching service opportunities, personal leadership and the development of good character the National Honor Society strives provide opportunities to our members to contribute to improving our community.

For more information please contact Mrs. Evans at HHS at www.KimEvans@Hartlandschools.us.       

